
 
 
 
8 PRISON VISITING COMMITTEE - CASTLE HUNTLY (AN292-2003) 
 
Following the resignation of Mr Kevin Keenan as a non-elected member of Castle Huntly Prison 
Visiting Committee, there is a vacancy for a non-elected member to be filled by the City Council. 
 
The Council's instructions are sought. 
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